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March 12, 2021 

 

U.S. price increase update for FOAMULAR® insulation products. 

 

Dear valued Owens Corning® Foamular® insulation customer, 

Owens Corning Sales, LLC (“Owens Corning”) has updated the previously 

communicated price increase to be effective with orders shipped on or after April 5, 

2021, changed from prior date of February 22, 2021. 

 

The products and their associated price increases are as follows: 

Product Name Percent Increase  

(All except CA, CO, NY, 

NJ, VT, WA) 

Percent 

Increase (All) 

FOAMULAR® Extruded Polystyrene (XPS) 

Foam Board Products 
8%  

FanFold Underlayment Board  8% 

HomeSealR®, JointSealR®, and 

FlashSealR® Tape 
 5% 

 

Full truck or CPU orders with scheduled ship dates prior to April 5, 2021 will receive 

current pricing. Orders placed after March 20, 2021 will not be guaranteed to ship 

prior to the increase. All orders shipping on or after April 5, 2021 will be priced at the 

new levels. Owens Corning reserves the right to limit the quantity of orders placed in 

advance of this increase. 

 

There is no change to announced FOAMULAR® NGX™ insulation pricing, which 

remains as previously communicated. 

Thank you for your continued support of Owens Corning® products and the opportunity 

to serve you. Please discuss any specific needs with your Owens Corning area sales 

manager. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lamar Anderson 

General Manager 

North American XPS Foam Insulation 
 

 

  

      

 


